
Federal Financial Aid Unofficial Withdrawal 
Policy 
Howard University is required by federal law to identify and report any student who has unofficially withdrawn 
from the University and is a recipient of federal student aid. As a result of this requirement,it is the policy of 
Howard University that all faculty members, by the end of the Mid-term of each semester, identify students 
who have never attended class. 
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